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Meeting Minutes

June 7, 2012
Amarillo/Potter/Randall Emergency Operations Center, 808 S Buchanan

Call to Order: 1:30 PM

Members Present:

Gene Blaker Mark Campbell Rusty Dillon David Garcia Jeff Greenlee
Wayne Hardin Linda Kelley David Lorenz Maribel Martinez Kevin Starbuck
Judith Weshinskey-Price Theresa West Guy Wilkins

Visitors Present:

Jerry Coleman, DOE/NNSA David Durst, TCEQ
David Ferril, T-Miller Tiffany Pulliam, TxDOT
Notes:

The meeting was called to order by Kevin Starbuck, LEPC Chairman.

Item 1:

Item 2:

Item 3:

Item 4:

Item 5:

Item 6:

Item 7:

Item 8:

Minutes from the March 2, 2012 meeting were presented. Rusty Dillon moved to accept the
minutes as presented. Motion seconded and passed.

Rusty Dillon made a motion to accept Jerrie Coleman and David Ferril as members of the
LEPC. Motion was seconded and passed.

Hazardous materials events which occurred since the last meeting were reviewed with a
request for follow up as to the disposition of one item.

Received a report on the activities of Business Connection and the New Mexico LEPC
Conference.

CAMEDO, Tier Il and RM information was made available to emergency response agencies.

A report was received on the BNSF exercise and training. A tour of the Excel Energy
Harrington Station prompted a request for the LEPC to tour the facility at a future meeting.

Received a report on the EPA inspection of the Carson County Pump Station.
The annual safety presentation of 811 Call Before You Dig will be June 27, 2012.

The Chairman presented a letter on the proper procedure for reporting spills and releases to
the LEPC. Linda Kelly made a motion to mail the letter to dispatchers and response agencies.
Motion was seconded and carried.

A Freeway Incident Management Course was offered to the LEPC. The membership
requested a review to establish a path forward at the next meeting.

Tiffany Pulliam from TxDOT gave a presentation on the improvements to be made on Loop
335, 1-40, and I-27.

An open discussion of the LEPC mission resulted in a request for membership changes to be
considered at the next meeting.

Committees were discussed. Chief Greenlee will be replacing Chief Blandford as the
Chairman of the Emergency Response and Resources Committee.



Item9: There were no public comments or concerns.

The meeting was adjourned.
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